
Press Release for Immediate 
Release to the Public 

Tuesday, August 12th, 2025 

Please be advised:  

High Street and East Broadway will 
be CLOSED from 10am-4pm for the 

Bike for Chai event on Thursday, 
August 14th, 2025. Please use 

alternate routes. 

Thank you for your patience. 

The Village of Monticello


